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Spring greetings from ILEC Secretariat!  

 

We are pleased to bring you the ILEC Newsletter No.66. This issue features the 17th World Lake 

Conference (Lake Kasumigaura Ibaraki 2018) held last October, we hope you will enjoy it. Our 

newsletters, including the back issues, are available for PDF download from ILEC's official website 

at https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/newsletter/ 

 

NEWSLETTER TOPICS 

■ The 17th World Lake Conference in Ibaraki 

■ Lakes Session 

■ Student Conference 

■ Technical Sessions 

■ Ex JICA-ILEC Training Course Participants Gathering 

■ Closing Ceremony 

■ Report from a Former JICA Training Participant (Mexico） 

■ Letter from Scientific Committee (The Netherlands) 

■ International Colloquium (Side event of WLC17) 

■ Scientific Committee General Meeting in Ibaraki 

■ ILEC received JICA President Award 

■ Our Activities Overview (FY2018) 

■ The 18th World Lake Conference 

■ Introduction of New Board Members, ILEC 

 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support. 

--------------------------------------------------------- 

 <<Donate to Us >>  

Since 1986, ILEC has been promoting rational and sound management of world lakes and their 

catchment areas consistent with sustainable development policies through its global partnership 

with UN Environment and other international/national agencies. 

https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/newsletter/


Your donation supports our activities. For more information, please visit our online-donation page 

at: www.ilec.or.jp/en/support/ 

--------------------------------------------------------- 

Thank you very much for your continued support!  

-Please kindly share this e-mail with your friends and acquaintances who may be interested in 

receiving this e-zine.  

-For a new subscribe request, please fill in the online subscription form at: 

www.ilec.or.jp/en/e-zine/  

-Should you wish to unsubscribe from the e-zine, please also access to:  

www.ilec.or.jp/en/e-zine/ 

-Regarding Personal Information: ILEC will respect your privacy in accordance with the Personal 

Information Protection Act. For details, please refer to“Privacy Policy” on our website at: 

www.ilec.or.jp/en/privacy 

  

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *     

International Lake Environment Committee Foundation (ILEC) 

1091 Oroshimo-cho, Kusatsu, Shiga 525-0001 JAPAN  

TEL: +81-77-568-4567 / FAX: +81-77-568-4568  

E-mail: infoilec “at” ilec.or.jp  (Please replace “at” with “@”. 

Website: www.ilec.or.jp/en/ 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/ilec.english  

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *     
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